
Please support passing SB 574. This bill will give motorcyclists additional legal safety options when dealing with traffic that can be 
unpredictable and at times uncaring of scooters and motorcycles. As motorcycles and scooters also have a smaller carbon footprint 
compared to cars, providing more incentives for people to ride helps to reduce carbon emissions, and further reduce global climate 
change. 


